
From: University Relations
To: Facultystaff; AllStudents
Subject: RE: Young Hall Lockdown-Proposed Threat
Date: Friday, September 18, 2015 10:05:56 AM

The lockdown has been lifted. Classes and offices in the building can be unlocked. 
 
Office of University Relations
303 Young Hall
573-681-6032
ur@lincolnu.edu
www.lincolnu.edu

 
 

 

From: University Relations [mailto:UR@lincolnu.edu] 
Sent: Friday, September 18, 2015 9:16 AM
To: Facultystaff; AllStudents
Subject: Young Hall Lockdown-Proposed Threat
Importance: High
 
Young Hall is currently locked down because of a potential threat.  Campus police are currently
attempting to locate a white male with acne, late 30s, wearing a blue shirt and gray shoes with
orange soles.  During a building lockdown, offices doors should be locked.  External doors to the
building have been secured. Please remain in your offices/classroom until the all clear is given. 
 
Misty Young
Director, Office of University Relations
573-681-6032
www.lincolnu.edu
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